
File No. 24-0036 
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the feasibility of using solar-powered lighting in 
streetlights throughout the City. 
 
Recommendations for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Hutt – Yaroslavsky, Lee): 
 

1. INSTRUCT the Bureau of Street Lighting (BSL) to report on the feasibility of installing solar-
powered lighting in streetlights when responding to lighting outages due to copper wire and power 
theft incidents or other maintenance issues. 

 
2. INSTRUCT the BSL to report on the feasibility of moving to mandatory solar-powered lighting in 

streetlights where feasible throughout the City. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has 
completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  Yes 
 
For: 
Westside Neighborhood Council 
Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council 
Studio City Neighborhood Council 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on August 14, 2024, your Public Works Committee considered a Motion (Hutt – 
Yaroslavsky, Lee) relative to the feasibility of using solar-powered lighting in streetlights throughout the 
City 
  
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the 
recommendations contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the 
Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
LEE  YES 
BLUMENFIELD  YES 
PADILLA  YES 
 
ME  

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 

 


